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Dear Dr. Langlois:

Enclosed for your consideration and action is a proposal to create a transcript-recognized Applied Statistical
Modeling Certificate (D 13460-13467) in the College of Natural Sciences chapter in the Undergraduate Catalog,
2016-2018. The proposal was classified as being of general interest to more than one college or school and was
approved by the Faculty Council on a no-protest basis on November 11, 2015. The authority to grant final approval
resides with UT System with formal notification to the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board.

Please let me know if you have questions or if I can provide other information concerning these items.

Sincerely,
—
{\ 1\

Hillary Hart, Secretary
General Faculty and Faculty Council
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Enclosure

XC: Gregory L. Fenves, president
Janet Dukerich, senior vice provost

ec (letter only):  Carol Longoria, deputy to the president
David Vanden Bout, associate dean for curriculum and programs, College of Natural Sciences
Judith Quinney, manager, records office, College of Natural Sciences
Allen Walser, manager of reporting and analysis, IRRIS
Brenda Schumann, associate registrar
Lydia Cornell, program coordinator, provost’s office
Michelle George, administrative manager for faculty affairs, provost’s office



